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Notice of Special Meeting

The Okanagan-Similkameen Regional
Hospital Board (OSRHD) will hold a
Special Meeting on May 8, 2025.

The general purpose of this special
meeting is to discuss in camera matters

under Section 90(2)(b) of the
Community Charter.

The next scheduled meeting is June 19, 2025.

G. Cramm, Corporate Officer (Acting)
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